



PRE CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER


NOVEMBER 2021           


Hi Everyone


I hope you are well and looking forward to what will hopefully be a more normal Christmas. In the 
art world things are slowly returning to a pre lockdown situation and unless there is a big 
deterioration in circumstances 2022 is looking quite promising at this point in time. I am definitely 
committed to Patchings Art Festival (July 14th/17th) and the ABCAT Art Trail which is to take place on 
Saturday 3rd & Sunday 4th September 2022. It will be good to renew old friendships and 
acquaintances at Patchings after an interval of 2 years. I am also looking forward to participating in 
the Art Trail again which proved a great success for me and others this year. I am sure there will be 
other activities and exhibitions in 2022 and will inform you of these in due course.


 With regard to my work this progresses well. I am continuing with both my projects ‘Sensing Space 
via Architectural Modernism’ and ‘Urban Geometrics’. In relation to the former I am currently 
working on a second homage to Hockney and hopefully this will be finished before Christmas.


I have also two new Limited Edition Prints available – Homage to Hockney 1 and Greens Windmill, 
Sneinton, Nottingham. These are priced at £69.50 (plus postage if required) and can be framed for an 
extra £25.00. (See images below).







For your information my own website is currently being updated and all the most recently completed 
images will be included see www.tonymossfineart.co.uk. I also continue to exhibit on the Saatchi 
website www.saatchiart.com and have had real success with this as a selling medium. Most of the 
paintings sold through them have gone to the States which is very pleasing from my point of view


Anyway I would like to wish you all a verry Merry Christmas and all the best for the New Year. I hope 
that we will be able to meet and renew contacts again at some point over this coming period.


All the very best


Tony



